
From: "Mike Wade" <mwade@farmwater.org> 
To: <cgekas@energy.state.ca.us> 
Date:  1/8/2008 10:33 PM 
Subject: PCT thermostats 

Is the information true in the article below that ran January 4 on the American Thinker web site 
regarding Title 24 adoption of PCT thermostats?

http://www.americanthinker.com/2008/01/who_will_control_your_thermost.html

Your response is appreciated.

Mike Wade

Food Grows Where Water Flows

For information on farm water use in California 
including streaming video, up-to-date news and 
educational materials, visit our web site at: 
http://www.farmwater.org

Mike Wade 
California Farm Water Coalition 
Agricultural Water Management Council 
5999 Freeport Boulevard 
Sacramento,  CA  95822 
(916) 391-5030      (916) 391-5044 FAX 
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